New Ownership at tbw 210805

Today we have exciting news to
announce: Susquehanna Private Capital
(SPC) has acquired a majority equity stake
in thebigword Group, and we are incredibly
pleased to be able to finally share this
news with our linguist community.

With funding from SPC, thebigword will
continue to strengthen its presence in its
core lines of business and fulfil our mission
to become the de facto multilingual
communication tool.

We are excited about what thebigword will
be able to offer linguists going forward,
such as investments in product innovation
and new business. This will allow us to
grow and provide more opportunities for
our linguist community.

Rest assured that with this change, there
will be no disruption to service and you will
only see benefits from this investment.

I want to thank you for your continued

support, and | look forward to
communicating with you in the near future.
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